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27th September 2024 

Dear Parent Carers, 

 

Weekly Update: 27/09/24 

We hope this update finds you well.  The first few weeks of school have flown by, and 

students and staff are settling into the new school year and routines.  We have some 

updates to share with you regarding communications from school and finding out 

more about your child’s learning. 

 

Arbor Parent App and Communications 

We have recently updated our school Management Information System to Arbor – 

this is where student details including attendance and contact details are stored.  

Arbor has some great features that we are looking to share with Parent Carers 

through their App soon – this includes in-app messages, attendance overview, 

requests to update contact details or student information.  Eventually, we are 

planning to use Arbor for payments to school for things such as meals and off-site 

visits. 

 

The Arbor Parent App is available through the Apple and Android App stores.   You 

will receive details of your username and instructions on how to set up a password 

shortly along with further information. Please get in touch with us if you have any 

issues with downloading the App. 

 

Evidence for Learning App 

Thank you to all parents and carers who attended our Parents’ Evening this week. It 

was lovely to see so many of you in school. This year, we have set up EfL to 

showcase the student’s EHCP targets as personal learning goals; these were 

discussed in your meetings with staff on Tuesday. We are excited to begin gathering 

evidence of all the wonderful progress our young people are making and will be 

starting to share this on our EfL Family App. A letter will go out to our Year 7 parents 

soon with more information. If you cannot access the Efl Family app, please contact 

your child’s pastoral teacher.  

 

School Photographs  

Tempest Photography are in school on Thursday 17th October to take individual 

student portraits.  Students will receive a paper proof to take home, and will be able 

to order photographs online.  
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Good bye 

Today we say good bye to Jacky Henderson.  Jacky has worked in the School Office 

at St Martins since November 2021 as an Attendance Administrator.  Jacky is moving 

out of education for a new challenge.  We wish Jacky the best of luck for this next 

step and thank her for the time that she spent with us. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

Sabrina Hobbs      Toni Beardmore 

Executive Headteacher     Head of School 
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Term Dates for Academic Year 2024/2025 

 

Autumn Term 2024 

INSET Day – Wednesday 4th September 

School Starts for the new Academic Year – Thursday 5th September 

School Breaks up for Half Term – Friday 25th October 

INSET Day – Monday 4th November  

School Starts Back – Tuesday 5th November 

School Breaks up for Christmas – Friday 20th December 

 

Spring Term 2025 

School Starts Back – Monday 6th January 2025 

School Breaks up for Half Term – Thursday 13th February  

INSET Day – Friday 14th February 

School Starts Back – Monday 24th February 

School Breaks up for Easter – Friday 4th April 

 

Summer Term 2025 

Bank Holiday – Monday 21st April 

INSET Day – Tuesday 22nd April 

School Starts Back – Wednesday 23rd April 

Bank Holiday – Monday 5th May 

School Breaks up for Half Term – Friday 23rd May 

School Starts Back – Monday 2nd June 

School Breaks up for Summer – Wednesday 23rd July 

INSET Day – Thursday 24th July 

 

 

St Martins follows Derby City Council’s term dates. Dates for next year can be found 

on their website – please follow the link for these - https://derby.gov.uk/education-

and-learning/schools-and-colleges/term-holiday-dates/# 
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